NatSCA

Natural Sciences Collections Association

*

http://www.natsca.org

Biology Curators Group Newsletter

Title: Environmental Record Centres
Author(s): Flood, S.

Source: Flood, S. (1977). Environmental Record Centres. Biology Curators Group Newsletter, Vol 1 No
5,24,

URL: http://www.natsca.org/article/1512

NatSCA supports open access publication as part of its mission is to promote and support natural
science collections. NatSCA uses the Creative Commons Attribution License (CCAL)
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/2.5/ for all works we publish. Under CCAL authors retain
ownership of the copyright for their article, but authors allow anyone to download, reuse, reprint,
modify, distribute, and/or copy articles in NatSCA publications, so long as the original authors and
source are cited.




24
4s I have made up about half a dozen tubes contalning one alate form and
several immature, though large individuals, I thought that some other
museuns may not have this species in their collecticns, as we did not%, These
are available on application, but preferably exchange for any odd lot of

craneflies, with data but not necessarily identified.

%, G. Hancock,

Bolton Museum,

Le Mansg Crescent,
Civic Centre,
Boltoen,

Lancashire.

ENVIRONMENTAL RECORD CENTRES

Mewbers will have seen an announcement in the December »Museums
Bulletin about & meeting to be held in March on 'Record
Centres - their purpose, formation and operation' chaired by
K. Barton. B.C.G. Committee will be making appropriate
comments in the hope that any resolutions submitted to the
next M.A. Conference will have a practical approach to the
problem,

Part of the initial impetus behind the formation of B.C.G.
was the hope of coordinating the activities of previously
independant record centres, and it now seems to be a suitable
time to review progress. In the next Newsletter I hope to
include a Report on the March meeting, an article from

Dr. Perring of the Biological Records Centre, Monks Wood, and
news of a forthcoming Conference on Record Centres.

If the neiwork of Centres is going to be effective there is
a need for sympathy and commitment from museunm staff and nmuseum

authorities. We would be most grateful to hear where these
do not exist.

Editor,



